
            Westwood  
Board of Health  

                        
 

 

The Sharps Kiosk is now located infront of 

the Municipal Building at 50 Carby Street 
                         
 
 

   
     Needles, lancets, and syringes  

  are all considered sharps. 

 

      Sharps must be placed only in 
  this approved container for 
  proper disposal, no loose needles 

  or any other container!                      
     Using containers which don’t fit causes 
     malfunction and jeopardizes the  
     program.   

    
     Tape lid securely closed and place container, one at a time 

      in the Sharps Collection Kiosk. 
 

  Westwood residents may obtain 
  approved sharps containers FREE 

  of charge during business hours at the Board of Health Office,  
  Town Hall or at the Senior Center. 

 
 

 PLEASE DO NOT put medication in the kiosk, a separate 
medication box is located at the Police Station 

 
If you have any questions about the Westwood Sharps Collection Program please contact the 
Westwood Board of Health at 781-320-1026/1027 or visit our website at    

   www.townhall.westwood.ma.us.  
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